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Discussion 

Generally, employment information cannot be disclosed to third parties without the express 

written consent of the individual involved. Employment information is categorized by law as 

³sensitive personal information´, Zhich affords it a higher standard of privacy protection as 

compared to regular ³personal information´. 

However, public interest allows disclosure of information related to the government position 

and functions of current and former employees of the University. 

In particular, the [Redacted] may disclose the following information regarding a 

current or former employee of the University: 

(1) Information of the individual relating to the government position and 

government functions; 

(2) The fact that the individual is or was an officer or employee of the government; 

(3) The title, office address, and office telephone number of the individual; 

(4) The classification, salary range, and responsibilities of the position held by the 


